
 
 
 

 

  
 
 

 
 
 

October 2020  
 
No right hand turn at the Pacific Highway and Finlay 
Road, Warrawee from Monday 2 November   
The Australian Government and NSW Government are jointly funding the upgrade at the Pacific 
Highway and Finlay Road to ease congestion and improve traffic flow, travel times and road safety 
at this intersection. 
 

In early October 2020, we started investigations at the intersection of the Pacific Highway and Finlay Road, 
Warrawee  

As part of this intersection upgrade, we will be permanently banning right turns from the Pacific Highway onto 
Finlay Road and from Finlay Road onto the Pacific Highway. This ban will be effective from Monday 2 
November. 
This is necessary, so we can create three northbound through lanes at this intersection, by realigning the traffic 
lanes and installing a new road median.  
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How will the right turn bans affect you? 
 
The permanent no right turns at the intersection of the Pacific Highway and Finlay Road is required for 
the intersection upgrade. We are implementing this ban early on so the upgrade can be completed as 
quickly as possible, limiting the impact on the local community. 
 
Alternative routes 
 
• For the Pacific Highway onto Finlay Road the alternative route is via Fox Valley Road and Roland 

Avenue.  
 
• For the Finlay Road onto the Pacific Highway, the alternative route is via Denman Street, Duff 

Street, Cornwall Avenue and Kissing Point Road, or via Roland Avenue and Fox Valley Road.  
 

Traffic changes 
 
The right turns at the intersection of the Pacific Highway and Finlay Road will be permanent. Please allow 
extra travel time, use alternative routes and keep to speed limit on local streets.   
 
For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW app. 
 
        

 
 

No right turn ban 
 
The permanent right turn bans at the 
intersection of the Pacific Highway and Finlay 
Road will be in place from Monday 2 
November 2020. 
 
Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 

 

 

Contact us 
 
If you have any questions please contact our 
delivery partner Ward Civil on 1800 897 841 
or projects@wardcivil.com.au. 

Contact us if you would like to receive 
project updates via email.  

 
For more information on Roads and Maritime 
projects, visit nswroads.work/t2w. 
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